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MR Steve Thomson
ST
NSW

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

The area cannot support this proposal. The traffic is already bad in the area and the proposed
streets will not allow the flow.
The crime issues already seen at other 24 hour McDonalds in the area (Brookvale and
Cremorne) will add further strain to the local police who already have enough on their plates




